
Queen Mother visited the school on 11th June 1969 & opened Clarence House. 

 

Though the weather was not good, 
reports say the royal patron 
radiated such warmth and 
enthusiasm that none of the 446 
youngsters needed a cheerleader.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After Her Majesty 
unveiled the 
commemorative 
plaque, the Chair 
of Governors, Mr 
F.O. Skidmore, 
presented her with 
a brooch made in 
the shape of the 
Staffordshire Knot.   

 

 

 

 

 


